
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Newsletter  
Head’s Message 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome to the new term and school year, both to those families who are returning and a warm welcome also 
to new members of our community. 

I write this letter at the end of my first week and I have been taken aback by the friendly welcome I have            
received from pupils, staff and parents.  

I talked to the all pupils from Reception to Year 6 in an assembly on Tuesday about our new start together and 
reminded them of the St. Aubyn’s promises. These are the thread that runs through our school and help make it 
the special place that it is. Many of you as experienced parents will be very familiar with them, but I have                  
included them here for your reference  so that you can back these up at home. 

St. Aubyn’s Promises 

We treat others as we would have them treat us, 

We are Peacemakers, 

We believe in forgiving others, 

We are truthful and honest, especially with ourselves, 

We share, 

We don’t gossip, judge or criticise others, 

We are patient and tolerant, 

We are kind and helpful, 

We listen carefully to each other 

We do our best to be our best! 

Doing our best to be our best is something that resonates with me as the Headmaster, particularly. We will         
continue to work towards providing an education that provides the maximum opportunity for academic and        
personal progress. 

It has been really good to meet some of you at the gates and at parent events this week. I hope to have the        
opportunity to meet everyone in due course, but do please bear with me as I start putting faces, to names, to 
pupils! 

Next week, you will receive a slightly different version of the school Newsletter that we are trialing. Do look out 
for that and check your inboxes and junk mail next Friday.  

With very best wishes, 

Mr Taylor 
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